
This is duplicative bill that also needs to be opposed.  There are already rules in place to mitigate this potential--unproven--concern.  
Stop singling out 1 type of boat usage based on landowners desire to control the usage of PUBLIC property.  Maybe private docs 
should just be removed from our public property instead.


